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1) We are interested in reviewing the drawing and plans, existing and proposed, of the Convention Center Ice Rink Project.  Please let me know how we can obtain these drawings.
a) The as-built drawings of the 1998 remodel of the TCC ice floor and ice plant can be found at https://swaimaia.sharefile.com/d-s957a436f27c45119.  Keep in mind these drawings should be used for reference only and it is the individual proposer’s responsibility to verify the actual field conditions. 
b) As to the new design, there currently is no proposed design or drawings for the new ice plant and ice floor.  The RFQ includes the scope of work for the Project including the basic design requirements for the ice plant and ice floor.  It is the expectation of the District that the selected design-build contractor will: (i) fully design and engineer the complete system, (ii) provide the Arizona engineer/architect stamped drawings, (iii) acquire all permits, (iv) complete the construction within the required time frame, and (v) meet all other requirements as described in the RFQ.
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